## Towards Transparency launches new official website

Dear Friends, Colleagues and Supporters,

We are proud to announce the launch of our refreshed towardstransparency.org website!

Thinking of visitors who are keen on our various activities, we have developed new programme-based navigation and landing pages to help you find content faster, related to our program priorities over the period 2013 — 2015 that are: Institutional, capacity and networking strengthening, Public Sector Integrity, People and Youth Engagement, Business Integrity and Forestry Governance.

Knowing that our beloved readers are busy, we have made our website easier to access from any device with responsive design, which works on all smartphones, tablets & computers and modern browsers. We have also built Newsroom that collects press releases on our publications and many activities, speeches and opinions of **Towards Transparency** (TT) given in our events or events our staff attend. It's also worth spending time on our FAQs to get shortcuts to most asked questions about TT.

We hope this site will bring you joy, information and knowledge. We also truly appreciate your feedback to help us continue to improve.

Your comments are highly welcome! Please email us:

Nguyen Thu Huong (Ms.)

Communications Officer

nguyenhuong@towardstransparency.org